December 25th, 2013
To: Hon’ble Utah Attorney Gen. ‘Sean D. Reyes’
Re: ‘The Rights of Equality’
Hon’ble Attorney Gen. Reyes, thank you for this opportunity to communiqué on the rights of equality. As it is the hopes of all beings to understand that all entities are equal in the eyes of the Universe. As it’s to be understood that all entities are driven by the law that embraces all beings as equal in the cosmos. Thus it has been ‘knowingly’ said by ancient scholars of the past that a preconditioning of suffering and imbalance causes a denial of the individuality which’s the substance of the Universe. . . i.e Thenceforth it may be knowledgeably understood there’s no “sexual definition” in the Universe. . .
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